
Notice of Rule Making 
 
 

The Arkansas Economic Development Commission is in the process of amending 
its Rules for administering the Consolidated Incentive Act of 2003.   

The proposed change to the Consolidated Incentive Act of 2003 rules provides a 
technical correction pertaining to qualified research activities.  

The Arkansas Economic Development Commission is soliciting comments on the 
proposed rules filed with the Secretary of State on April 19, 2012.  Copies of the 
proposed rule may be found on the department’s website www.ArkansasEDC.com or 
may be obtained by calling (501) 682-1124.  Written comments may be submitted 
through May 21, 2012 by mailing them to:  Michael J. Gaines, Arkansas Economic 
Development Commission, 900 West Capitol, Suite 400, Little Rock, Arkansas 72201 or 
by faxing them to (501) 682-7394.  Comments will also be accepted via email at 
Mgaines@ArkansasEDC.com. 
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